
PBL Expectations 
Return to Full Time 
Schooling Week 5

RESPECT + RESPONSIBILITY + SAFETY 



It is great that many of the social 
restrictions re: COVID-19 are being eased..

However, there is still a long way to go and a lot 

we need to do to help keep ourselves and others 

as safe as possible;



Our School is taking our health advice from 
the NSW Government and NSW 

Department of Education 
We are all expected to follow these directives for the 

good of ourselves, each other and our broader 

community. 

We continue to have additional cleaners and cleaning of 

the school throughout the day.



Even though most of us will know most of  
this already…

It is important that we are all on the same page and know 

exactly what is expected of us so we can all take a 

collective responsibility for how we keep our community 

as safe as possible. 



We can wash and sanitise our hands frequently

● Washing our hands with soap and water for at least 30 seconds is 

recommended as the best way to reduce the spread of germs 

from our hands. 

● At the beginning of every class, teachers will ask you to sanitise 

your hands with ‘liquid sanitiser’. They may ask you again if you 

leave the room or touch other objects around the room. 

● If they happen to forget - politely remind them : ) 



Some other things we can do;
Coughing/sneezing into our elbow

Avoid touching our face, mouth and eyes 

Limiting the equipment we touch

Not sharing pens, drink bottles, food etc  Students are not to use bubblers.

Only use one desk or computer - You will be asked to wipe these down 

before and after use. 

Wipe down any equipment we might use eg. in Science Lab, Cooking 

Rooms or Tech rooms etc.



Social Distancing 
We have been advised that social distancing does not need to apply 

between students while at school eg. in class or the playground.

Social distancing of at least 1.5m DOES apply between STAFF and 

ADULTS and STUDENTS and STAFF 

This means that when interacting with the STAFF you will be expected 

to maintain at least 1.5m away. 

eg. stay away from the ‘teachers space / desk’ in class. 



To help remind us of social distancing;

Red crosses have been placed at key areas such as entrances to 

Offices,  Staff Rooms and the Front Office etc. 

Staff and students are required to wait at the cross to be seen.

NO STUDENTS are to ENTER STAFF ROOMS.



If we are not feeling well

Staff and students with any form of illness are required to stay home 

from school. 

If you are feeling unwell throughout the day. Tell a staff member and 

we can make arrangements for you to go home.  



Please remember…
We all have a part to play in how we manage and get 

through this together. 

We all have a responsibility to ourselves, our family 

and our community. 

By doing this we are respecting ourselves and each 

other and maintaining our safety as much as possible.  



Any questions???



Have a great day!!!

Our school is a much better 

place with you in it


